180406/Baradel R/CK/FC



6th Floor Orion House 5 Upper St Martin's Lane Covent Garden London WC2H 9EA General Secretary Chris Keates (Ms)

Roberto Raúl Baradel Secretario General Adjunto CTERA Confederación de Trabajadores de la Educación de la República de Argentina Piedras 740 Ciudad Autonoma de Buenos Aires Argentina

Telephone: 020 7420 9670

E-mail: chris.keates@mail.nasuwt.org.uk Website: www.nasuwt.org.uk

Dear Roberto,

On behalf of the NASUWT, the UK Teachers' Union, we pay special tribute to you for your advocacy and campaigning for quality education for all children in Buenos Aires and throughout Argentina.

At the NASUWT Annual Conference 2018, teachers expressed their solidarity with you in recognition of your work and the unacceptable treatment faced by you and your family.

The NASUWT International Solidarity Award recognises the bravery and commitment of individuals and organisations around the world in promoting human and trade union rights, advocating for quality education for all, and defending the status of teachers. The NASUWT commends you for your work in upholding our shared, universal trade union values of solidarity, equality and democracy.

The NASUWT stands with you as you continue to take legal action to challenge these threats. We stand with our sisters and brothers in CTERA in your campaign for the right to free, quality public education for all.

The NASUWT places on record the recognition of teachers throughout the UK for your leadership, advocacy and campaigning on behalf of teachers, children and young people and for free, quality public education.

We hope that this Commendation will help to maintain a spotlight on the actions of your Government and provide you with reassurance that the NASUWT, together with the wider international community, continues to support you fully, and the work of CTERA in championing the rights of teachers and students.

Yours in solidarity,

Chris Keates (Ms)

General Secretary

Dr Patrick Roach

Deputy General Secretary